
Get online with help 
from Hennepin County.
If you live in Hennepin County and your household income is less than $65,000, 

you are likely eligible for our technology support services.

How to ask for technology support
Ask a Hennepin County case worker or a library staff member to submit a 
Technology Needs Assessment with you. 

	   Questions?
Contact the Office of Broadband and Digital Inclusion (OBDI).  
phone 		 612-543-9802
email 		  obdi@hennepin.us
website 	 www.hennepin.us/tech
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